
 

                                 06.04.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners and friends, 
 

   This week the Government of Ukraine engaged in negotiations to increase 

political support and secure additional weapons ahead of the upcoming counter-

offensive of the Ukrainian armed forces. 

 

Meanwhile, Centravis production also continues to operate at full capacity. Both 

the Hot and Cold Shops in Nikopol and the production site in Uzhgorod are running 

smoothly, with all equipment operational. 

 

   Our logistics team is working tirelessly to ensure the safest and most efficient 

delivery of finished products, while our sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, 

Krakow, Lugano, Houston, and Dubai remain open and ready to assist with any 

inquiries or requests. Our Financial and Administrative Departments and Customer 

Support teams are also fully operational. 

 

Our CEO, Yuriy Atanasov, and Production Director, Andriy Krasjuk, are staying 

in Ukraine and continue to work from the Nikopol location. 

 

Finally, we would like to congratulate our partners and clients celebrating Easter 

according to the Catholic Rite on the upcoming holiday. 

 

Happy Easter! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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